Dear Board Member:
Please assess your own performance on this board over the past year, using ratings of strong, moderate, or limited.  Then identify steps you will take to improve your performance in the coming year.  The board’s Committee on Governance / Nominating Committee / Board Development Committeewill fill out a similar set of questions on each board member, compare its ratings of each member with self-ratings, design a plan to improve the value-added by each one, and discuss that plan with each member.

I have maintained focus on the most important issues facing the board.

I have contributed to strong teamwork.

I have gotten my assigned tasks done efficiently and on time.

I have treated everyone on the board with respect and fairness.

I have welcomed input from everyone on matters I have worked on.

I have contributed effectively to board cohesion and inclusiveness.

I have offered constructive feedback to other members.

I have recognized my mistakes and made appropriate changes.

I have sought clarification on ambiguous issues.

I have contributed to group efforts to monitor and assess progress toward goals.

I have made constructive use of criticism.

I have helped the group identify issues before they become problems.

I have carefully maintained focus on the goals and priorities of the board.

I have avoided getting side-tracked by non-priority issues.

I have helped others see the links between issues and the organization’s mission and goals.

I have maintained a focus on the future of the Society.

I recognize and acknowledge the contributions of others on the board.

I have gotten to know all other board members well.

I have contributed to better understanding of divergent opinions.

I have been open, friendly, easily approachable.

I have supported experimentation with creative new ideas and practices.

I welcome new ideas and perspectives.

I practice and encourage thinking “outside the box.”

I have served as a good role model for others on the board.

I have been supportive to others in their tasks.

I have contributed to the development of the talents of other members.

I have maintained a focus on the board’s goals and persistent in advancing them.

I have shown a good sense of humor.

I understand well the concerns of the administration and staff.

I have maintained good, two-way communication with people inside and outside the Society.

I listen well to others.

I have communicated calmly when there has been resistance.

I have demonstrated skill in relating to members with very different perspectives.

I have shown that I take others’ ideas seriously.

Here are some steps I plan to take to improve my performance as a member of this board in the coming year: 

